
22nd March ‘22 

S a i n t  E i t h n e ’ s  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  

General Office 
If you need any 

information or help 
please call and see Cathy 
at the general office or 

contact us on  
tel: 71377077 

First Confession 
 

Our Primary Four children have  
worked hard with their teachers to 
prepare for their First Confession.  

The children received the 
sacrament for the first time on 8th 
March in Holy Family Church.  We 
wish the children well and ask you 

to remember them all in your 
prayers. 

Easter Draw 
Look our for our 

Easter Draw 
sheets being sent 
home soon. Lots 

of Easter hampers, 
toys and eggs are 

included in the 
prizes. The  

proceeds of the 
draw will go t 
owards school 

funds. 

  Canteen Menu 
 

Week 1 - 28/03/22 
Week 2 - 04/04/22 
Week 3-  11/04/22 

Ukraine Fundraising Spin 
 

A huge thanks to all of you for the absolutely amazing response to 
our ‘Spin for Ukraine’ fundraising day.   

The recent events in Ukraine have moved us all.   
As a school family we have watched how these unfolding events have 

impacted on the lives of the children and their families in Ukraine. 
Once again the wonderful generosity of you all has been incredible.   
Not only did you come forward to make financial contributions but 

many of you also gave your time to join in the spin event. 
In total we raised an amazing £2,700 for this very worthwhile cause. 
Bishop Mc Keown will come to Saint Eithne’s on Friday 25th March to 

be presented with the proceeds of our fundraising event.   
 

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR KINDNESS AND SUPPORT.  

IMPORTANT DATES  
 

This term ends on Thursday 14th April at 12 o’clock 

for Easter Holidays 
School reopens on Monday 25th April 
  
First Holy Communion—Saturday 21st May 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

The boys and girls from 
Primary 7 received the 

sacrament of 
Confirmation from Bishop 
Mc Keown on Friday 25th 
February.  The children 
were an absolute credit 

to us all in Saint Eithne’s. 
 

Please keep the children 
and their families in your 

prayers. 

P4 Maths Games 
The boys and girls in Primary 

4 are enjoying the huge  

selection of Maths games on 

offer to them to take home 

and play with their families 

each week.  The six week 

programme will help develop 

their numeracy skills while 

having fun with their families. 

Lent at Saint Eithne’s 
 

During Lent we all to make a special 
effort to support Trócaire.  In helping 
Trócaire we help those who have less 

than ourselves.  We welcome all  
donations to our Trócaire boxes.   
We hope that all monies raised will 

help the people suffering in places 
throughout the world. 


